
Highlights 

Hear stories of AFSC staff and others who have 
demonstrated tremendous courage—often at great 
personal risk—to stand up for peace and justice. 
Learn more about AFSC’s work to overcome racism 
and inequality, through the decades to today. 

Tour the National Memorial for Peace and Justice. 
Situated on a six-acre site overlooking Montgomery, 
it’s a sacred space for truth-telling and reflection 
about racial terror in America and its legacy. Hear 
stories from AFSC alums who were directly involved in 
the Civil Rights Movement.

Visit key sites from the Civil Rights Movement like the 
Rosa Parks Museum and the King Memorial Baptist 
Church, where Martin Luther King, Jr. organized the 
Montgomery Bus Boycott and other early civil rights 
activity. Talk with current AFSC staff who will connect 
this important legacy with our ongoing work for racial 
justice today.

Travel with AFSC to visit the newly opened National 
Memorial for Peace and Justice in Montgomery, Alabama 
and other iconic sites of the Civil Rights Movement. 

Long before the Civil Rights Movement, AFSC identified 
racism and prejudice as an injustice in U.S. culture—a 
form of violence that causes immense suffering. AFSC 
has dedicated itself to advancing racial justice since 
1925 and continues to do so to this day, with current 
AFSC staff working at the intersections of criminal 
justice, racial discrimination, and civil rights.

Begins: 
March 12, Thursday evening, Montgomery, 	

       Alabama. 

Concludes: 
March 15, Sunday morning, Montgomery,    	

       Alabama. 

Accommodations:  
Located in downtown Montgomery. 
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A gathering in 
Montgomery, Alabama



Cost 
$1,500 per person  
$2,500 per couple 
 

Includes: 

•	 Hotel accommodations. 

•	 Meals. 

•	 Ground transportation. 

•	 Gratuities.  
 

Does not include:  

•	 Travel to and from Montgomery, 
Alabama. (Participants are 
responsible for making these 
arrangements.)   

•	 Personal services. 

•	 Alcoholic beverages. 

•   Incidentals. 
 

Who will be going? 

Space is limited to 20 people. The group 
will include members of AFSC’s Board 
of Directors, Monthly Meetings, and 
longstanding supporters. 

You will be joined by key AFSC staff: 
Joyce Ajlouny, General Secretary; 
Jacob Flowers, Regional Director, US 
South; and Lewis Webb, Healing Justice 
Program Coordinator. 
 

A deposit of 50% of the total 
(payable to American Friends 
Service Committee) must be 
received by December 1, 2019
to reserve your place. 

 


